
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TRANS FATTY ACID TESTING 
 

FOR NUTRITIONAL LABELING 
 
 
 

 
In an effort to provide consumers with more information to 
make healthier food choices, the FDA issued a regulation 
requiring food and some dietary supplement manufacturers 
to list trans fatty acids on their nutrition facts panel.  The 
regulation that was issued on July 9, 2003 is aimed at 
helping consumers reduce their trans fat consumption, which 
has been shown to increase the risk of heart disease. 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

WHAT IS THE TRANS FAT 
LEVEL IN YOUR PRODUCT? 

 
 
 
 

TO FIND OUT, CONTACT 
MICHELSON 

LABORATORIES, INC. FOR 
ANALYSIS: 

 
 

 

TOLL FREE:  888-941-5050 
FAX:  562-927-6625 

E-MAIL:  mlabs@michelsonlab.com 
WEBSITE:  www.michelsonlab.com 

 


